Hadley Historical Commission Meeting

May 22, 2018

Members present: Ginger Goldsbury, Marjorie Townsend, Denise Barstow, Judy Stone
Guests: Alan Weinberg

Meeting called to order at 7:03pm by Ginger Goldsbury.

Cemetery Committee Chairperson Alan Weinberg spoke about upcoming projects for the town
cemeteries. Their focus will be the up-righting and restoration of 100 stones across multiple graveyards.

Mr. Weinberg also shared the plans for the outside of the proposed library.

Hadley Common Walking Tour booklets were distributed to commission members to be brought to and
sold at the Historical Society, the Goodwin Memorial Library, and Barstow’s Dairy Store and Bakery.
They are better out in the world then sitting in this room.

Brief tour of the office.

Discussed the possibility of building a gazebo on the Common with the help of volunteers. Discussed
pricing for the educational signage on the Common.

Marjorie Townsend brought up the idea of doing evening “graveyard crawls” to learn more about the
people of Hadley.

Meeting adjourned at 8:26pm
Next meeting is June 26, 2018

- Denise Barstow



